
IMPORTANT DATES

NEWS FROM THE NEST | 9.6.24

9.9.24 - 5th Grade Band Night
INITIAL SCREENINGS

This week, Keota Elementary
began our initial screenings for
the 2024-2025 school year.
Teachers gave Really Great
Reading (RGR) surveys to assist
in setting up our phonics-based
reading interventions through WIN
(What I Need) groups. Students
also worked to complete their first
iReady Diagnostics for Math and
Reading. The results will help
create an iReady MyPath for each
student. MyPath is a program that
is individualized to fill in learning
gaps for each and every student. 

SAFETY DRILLS
Keota Elementary completed its
first fire drill and tornado drill for
the school year this week. Please
review the exit and shelter routes
with your students and discuss
your safety plan at home.  

DONATIONS
Keota Elementary has continued to
receive donations and memorials
for the Playground Project.

This week, we would like to thank
the Keota Eagle Advocates for
their generous donation and the
family of Jerry Flynn for their
memorial fund.

As always, we are so appreciative
of the contributions to this project!
Our students have immensely
enjoyed the new playground so far
this year! 

9.13.24 - No School
(Professional Development)


